

## **Athersley South Primary School**

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP
Tel: 01226 284223

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright



## **Transition Arrangements and Meeting**

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are pleased to announce that our transition arrangements have been confirmed for this year. The children will spend a whole day in their new classes on Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> July, within this they will be introduced to the classroom, teachers and support staff they will be working with in the coming year and will have a chance to complete a few short tasks to enable the staff to better get to know the children and vice-versa. The children will also contribute to the classroom environment for the coming year, ensuring that they feel comfortable as soon as they enter on the first day of term in September.

Your child should enter and will leave from their normal classroom doors on this day and staff will facilitate the transition to new classes.

This year, in addition to the class transition arrangements, we are also holding a transition meeting for Parents and Carers of children who will be in KS1 and KS2 from September. You will be able to meet the team, clarify expectations, visit the classroom environment and discuss any concerns with the appropriate adults. We see this as a wonderful opportunity to discuss any concerns and to begin to develop home-school relationships ahead of September. We would like to invite all parents to this meeting which will take place after school on <u>Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup></u> <u>July.</u>

The meeting will run from 3.30 - 4.00pm and will be held in the school hall.

At the meeting you will be able to:

- Meet the teaching staff
- Meet the leadership team and those in key roles, i.e., SENDCo
- Tour the classroom environments and see some of the work your child has produced in their new class during the day
- Ask any questions you may have
- See some children's books and better understand the expectations for the coming years

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

The ASPS Team